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Come join us to  learn about your child's upcoming

school year and meet our Kindergarten staff.

Students can come meet and play with their new

classmates during this informational meeting.  

Thursday,  July  18, 2024  

6 pm to 7:30 pm  in the Cafeteria

Lanesville Elementary School

Kindergarten Orientation  


